
 

 
 

 
 
 

Monday 21st November 2022 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

 

The opening of our new building  

It was wonderful to welcome Sir 

Lindsay Hoyle MP and Dr Sam 

Johnson Chief Executive from 

Blackburn DBE services on Friday 

for the official opening of our 

new building.   

   

Rev Matt opened the ceremony 

with prayer, the children gave a 

wonderful rendition of ‘The World is a 

Wonderful Place’ through song and sign.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sir Lindsay invited a couple of 

children to help cut the red 

ribbon. The children gave an 

enthusiastic countdown and 

cheer as the building was 

officially opened.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks are expressed to our 

visitors; Sir Lindsay Hoyle; Dr Sam 

Johnson; to the school governors and 

to our parents and wider community 

who joined us for the morning. Thank you for helping to make this such a memorable 

occasion.  Thanks, are also expressed to Bernadette Urbani (from ABC portraits). She came 

along to capture the event, enjoy some of the great photos.  

 

Visitors, Families and friends were 

then able to visit inside the new 

classrooms.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Food bank Support  

 

We are continuing to offer our support through the ‘Christmas Hamper Builder’ appeal for 

‘Living Waters’ foodbank.  

 

Thank you for all your amazing donations last week. This week we will be collecting… 

Week commencing 21st Nov 1L squash/ Christmas puddings/ crackers 

Week commencing 28th Nov Coffee/ rice/ cranberry/ apple sauce 

Week commencing 5th Dec Tinned ham/ custard /gravy.  
 

 

Sharing an update from Coppull Library… 

We have an exciting event at Coppull Library on Saturday 26th November to celebrate 

Lancashire Day the next day. Lancashire poet and author, Dean Fraser, will be doing an 

author talk at the library and reading some of his wonderful poetry all about Lancashire. 

This event is suitable for all the family and we also have ‘Family Make and Create’ the 

same morning which is also free. Please find a link to the event online. 

https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=12855&q=&area=allVe

nue&venue=Coppull 

Coppull library Christmas fair is taking place Saturday 3rd December from 

9.30am  

 

Events coming up at church… 

St John the Divine Christmas Afternoon tea in the church hall  

Sunday 27th November 3.30pm  

Tickets  £12.00 adult / £5.00 child   £30 family ticket    Under 2’s free   

Tickets available from  Marjorie- 07776080395               Sue – 07713309728 

 

Christingle service  

Sunday 4th December at 4pm in St John’s church.  

 

The school choir have been invited to sing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=12855&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Coppull
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=12855&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Coppull


 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas at Coppull St John’s 

Thursday 1st December  Great Christmas ‘Switch On’ 

Friday 2nd December  Non-Uniform in return for Christmas treats/ decorations for 

the Christmas bingo this evening 

Tuesday 6th December  Oak and Maple visit Bolton Albert Halls to see the panto 

Jack and the Beanstalk  

Monday 12th December  Choir out carol singing  

Tuesday 13th December  Oak and Maple Christmas performance 2pm & 6pm  

Thursday 15th December  Carol service in church  

Christmas dinner day 

Christmas jumper day – donate a £1 to Save the Children 

Christmas disco 

Friday 16th December  Christmas party day  

End of the Autumn term  

Look out for individual letters with further details of the upcoming events  

 

 

PTFA Events coming up… 

Monday 28th November 2022 Wreath Making Workshop (adults only) 

Thursday 1st December 2022 Big Switch On- ticket only event  
 

Friday 2nd December 2022 Christmas Bingo  

Friday 9th December 2022 Breakfast with Santa (before school) 

Thurs 15th December 2022 Christmas Disco 

  
 
 


